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11th February 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Textile Recycling Collection, Friday 15th March 2019  

 

Clear out your unwanted clothing, household linens, shoes, accessories and even soft toys 

to help raise funds for Emmanuel Middle School whilst at the same time help people in 

Eastern Europe, South America, East and West Africa by providing valuable employment 

and affordable clothes. 

 

The next Clothing and Textile Recycling Collection has been arranged for Friday 15th March 

2019.  We thought we would give you advanced notice just in case anyone was having a 

clear out during the half term.  Bags to place items in have been supplied and can be 

collected from your child’s class tutor or the school office, or you can use your own.  Drop 

off will be at the youth centre on campus from 8am to 8.45am.  If you are bringing large 

bags or a number of bags, the gate will be opened for you to drive round and drop off. 

 

We welcome all sorts of good, clean and wearable second hand adult and children’s 

clothing, household linens, curtains, towels and bedding (sheets, pillow cases, and duvet 

covers). You can send in handbags, hats, belts, scarves, underwear, ties, socks and shoes 

(which must be paired and packed in a separate bag) the possibilities are endless! 

 

If every child filled one bag, we would raise around £500.  Please invite family members, 

friends and neighbours to take part as this will raise considerably more for our school. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Rachelle Randall 

PTFA Member  

 


